
 
 

 

13th May 2020 

 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Year 6 provision within the Trust 

 

Further to my letter on Monday I am writing to parents regarding the developing of schools’ capacity 

within our Trust to open for more children. 

 

As you will be aware, the Prime Minister has asked that we endeavour to facilitate the return to school 

of specific year groups, and in order to begin planning for this, it is necessary for us to identify and plan 

what provision would be most effective for Year 6 pupils as they transition to secondary education. 

 

In order to do this, we are working with the DfE and the Local Authority, as well as co-ordinating with 

Trusts and secondary schools across the City. As soon as there is a clearer picture we will contact you 
with details around the way forward. 

 

We will only develop our provision when it is safe to do so for all members of our school community. 

This will include reviewing the needs and risks of all children to determine if they would be able to 

engage appropriately in our new school environment. 

 

For now, I would encourage your child to participate, where they can, in our on-line learning through 

eschools. If you have any problems with this access, please contact the Beechwood office on 706360, 

where someone can note your difficulties and provide guidance to help. 

 

Thank you for your support and together with our amazing team I hope that we can support you and 

your child in developing school provision in this difficult times. 

 

With very best wishes 

 

 
 

Mrs Alison Nettleship 

CEO 

Discovery multi Academy Trust 


